
From: Benjamin Gaard
To: Matt Wegwerth, PE
Cc: Ryan Swanson
Subject: 5th street overlay
Date: Wednesday, July 3, 2024 9:13:03 AM

Good morning,

Ulland Brothers will not be able to bid on this project for the city of Grand Rapids. Thank you as always for the
invite and please continue to keep us on your list for projects like this.

Thank you,

Ben Gaard
Sent from my iPhone
This message may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the addressee
or authorized to receive this for the addressee, you must not use, copy, disclose, or take any action
based on this message or any information herein. If you have received this message in error, please
advise the sender immediately by reply e-mail and delete this message. Thank you for your cooperation.
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